Letter from Walter O’Malley to Frank Schroth

December 27, 1954.

Frank D. Schroth, Publisher,
Brooklyn Eagle,

24, Johnson Street,

Bﬂaklzfﬂ’ N. 1.

Dear Frank:

The third paragraph in your letter of December 22nd, btothers me
a8 you rust still have In your mind thet I am leoking for s municioally
owned atadium. You rust know that 12 not the case,Frank. The only
government sasistence I went 18 in it= power to essemble a site which we
will buy and on which we will build and maintain s stedium. We, of sourse,
went it et r locatlon where there cen be all year round perking income
a3 othervise the cost of a new stadium wonld not be justified on the income
from beseball slone,

Cen you have any serious doubt in your mind on this point. I really
fesl that I have been gquita clear that we do not expect the government to
finance and own our proposed new stadium.

Sincerely,
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Walter F. O'Malley,
“resident.
VR o

walteromalley.com
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